

Dear Doctor,

Thanks for taking time to review our vaccination and blood test protocol. If you're not familiar with us, we are a boarding facility exclusively for felines. We are different than most cat boarding facilities in that we are a cage-free facility, offering a community play lounge where cats can choose to be in their private suite or out in the common space, socializing with others.

All cats staying with us must have a current FVRCP vaccine (or titer test). In addition to that, they are required to have a blood test for FeLV and FIV within the past 12 months. In order to protect the cats that have been entrusted to our care we need to make sure the cats they are interacting with are healthy. We realize that many cats are not vaccinated for FIV because of the sarcoma risk. We require the FIV test, NOT THE VACCINE.

Please help us support our clients and their cats by confirming that the blood tests for FIV and FeLV are done for any cat that intends to board with us. Many of the veterinarians with whom we share clients perform the combo test as part of cat's the annual exam. This ensures that the cat is always ready to board without the stress of having to make a last minute appointment for blood tests.

Thank You,

Lisa, Jen, Korie & Stephanie - Team Pounce

Pounce Play and Stay 2808 NE MLK Blvd. Suite J Portland, OR 97212 503.756.1273